
Cayford, Edna 

From: Charles Van Dusen <charlie@imdgn.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 8:29 AM 
To: HCIFS 

Subject: Ld227 ought not to pass 
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DO NOT allow this bill to move forward. The Child Mutilation industry is not one we should be seeking 
to 

incentivize in Maine. 

Make Maine ‘the way life should be‘ again. 

Charles Van Dusen 

Brooksville
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